
 
 

 

Thank you for your years of service 
Commissioner Polenske 

  
Statement of Common Council President Cavalier Johnson 

November 19, 2021 
  
  
I want to extend a sincere thank you to Commissioner of Public Works Jeff Polenske for his 

three decades of service to our city, and congratulate him on his impending retirement. Jeff is a 

dedicated civil servant, and has time and time again demonstrated his passion and commitment 

to making Milwaukee a better place.  

 

Having served in various capacities during three administrations, Jeff leaves behind an extensive 

list of accomplishments he can be proud of, and I wish him and his family nothing but the best as 

he pursues his next opportunity. 
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